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PUDs Providing Telecommunications Services 



Fast Facts:
• 15 PUDs currently provide wholesale 

telecommunications services.
• PUDs have invested more than $607 million 

in broadband infrastructure.
• PUDs have installed more than 8,900 miles 

of fiber.
• PUD fiber connects more than 64,000 end-

users to broadband service.
• 160 retail internet service providers lease 

PUD fiber to serve their customers.



Broadband Access is Essential
The Legislature granted PUDs, Ports and 
Cities retail broadband authority in 2021 
(RCW 54.16.330)

• HB 1336 – Creating and expanding 
unrestricted authority for public entities 
to provide telecommunications services 
to end users.

• SB 5383 – Authorizing a public utility 
district to provide retail 
telecommunications services in 
unserved areas under certain conditions.



Public Broadband Stakeholders



Broadband Funding

RCW 43.330.536 
Broadband office – Goals.
It is the goal of the state of Washington that: 
1) By 2024, all Washington businesses and residences have access to high-speed broadband that provides minimum 

download speeds of at least 25 mbps and minimum upload speeds of at least 3 mbps;
2) By 2026, all Washington communities have access to at least 1 Gbps symmetrical broadband service at anchor 

institutions like schools, hospitals, libraries, and government buildings; and
3) By 2028, all Washington businesses and residences have access to at least one provider of broadband with download 

speeds of at least 150 mbps symmetrical broadband service.

http://clicks.memberclicks-mail.net/ls/click?upn=u001.wD7o-2BMSweWlmJg4rAZXOzeILwTN4SXQU0PgJgoRxoAPxzbqT2f-2FS88XnYdLnZryYq4ySG3j7LG0LIOd8TuH6sTvDmacX3-2BCzxKezMaBAxWway0poWbyzi5mmwCYFk66i1qv8_RL2jfoJHrBFZ9hqya2-2B2IaCgTOciKVuaDJ6U-2FVKCsGu1DDDkq9i44gSF1GHn6gq3GBKe3FcfNWlQk0A14q5IIYd1z9JkHEba0OsOA0UQKtCwSFIIo3v5Tn3l9iiVNs-2By98fUH1BRgwkRS6pJkop-2BwlHhg6VLX7BWUprzcw1xQgmAD8g880RWtehMvHgM9M8rzBnP5t8h2RfAoHeexixl4t6l9uaVvr70zx9g3nfqXdPFuT766kC4eq-2FvUHnTEMQwvp9n1B13gHs1XNvCijWLHeeLwg6UMPznxt7pQ2EW-2BomKmjyga9nG9MfYDqEh-2Btzh


What is BEAD?

• Washington state has been allocated more than $1.2 billion in 
federal Broadband Equity, Access, and Deployment (BEAD) funding 
through the National Telecommunications and Information 
Administration (NTIA). 

• Funding will be distributed through the Washington State 
Broadband Office (WSBO).



WPUDA Broadband Priorities 
for the 2025 Legislative Session

The legislature has committed to 
fully fund the 25% required match for 
public entity BEAD subgrantees, to 
maximize the benefit of federal 
dollars coming to Washington State 
for broadband deployment to 
unserved and underserved areas of 
the state.



Questions?

Stefany Zelepuza, Policy Manager
Email: szelepuza@wpuda.org
Office: 360-741-2679
Cell: 360-350-2511
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